
Livonia Public Schools
Secondary Programs

Date: August 9, 2024

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Kevin Etue, Director of Secondary Programs

Subject: Board Policy IDDE

I would like to request to be placed on the Policy Committee agenda for the August 12, 
2024 Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting to present the proposed 
changes to Board Policy IDDE – Post Secondary Credit Opportunities.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.
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